
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING  
PUBLIC HEARING  
 
Tuesday, April 1, 2014 
 
Mayor Steve Blakeman called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, April 1, 2014. 
Council members present were Owen Mathews, Fred Devish, and Ben Glenn. Visitors presented 
were Mandi Gideon and Jeanne Smith. No comments were made. The public hearing closed at 
6:03 PM.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Councilman Glenn motioned to approve the liquor license transfer of ownership from Jeanne 
Smith to Mandi Gideon for Deere Haven Liquor & Lounge Mathews 2nd all ayes, motion carried. 
 
Administrator Dan Blakeman discussed the bids he has received for summer maintenance at the 
parks. Discussion was held on hiring a contractor to do the maintenance work or the Town hiring 
summer help. The Council asked Blakeman to construct a formal job duties list for a summer 
help new hire to be reviewed at the next meeting.  
 
With no further business the Special Council Meeting was adjourned at 6:33 PM.   
 
 

___________________________ 
Steve Blakeman, Mayor 

 
Attest: 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Candace Nelson, Clerk/Treasurer 


